
Parent survey 
 Strongly 

agree 

Agree Neutral Disagree Strongly 

disagree 

I think PSHE/RSE education is 

an important part of the 

school curriculum 

     

PSHE/RSE topics taught in 

school can make a real 

difference to young people’s 

lives. 

     

I feel happy to talk with my 

child about growing up, sex 

and relationships  

     

I understand and agree with 

the content of the PSHE/RSE 

policy 

     

I am aware of the topics that 

will be covered by PSHE/RSE 

sessions at Oakley Church of 

England Junior School 

     

Are there any changes or 

additions that you think 

should be made to the 

PSHE/RSE Policy or 

curriculum? Required to 

answer.  

Comments 

Is there anything we’re not 

covering that you think we 

need to address? 

Comments 

As a parent, do you feel like 

you need more information 

or guidance on specific 

topics? How would this 

information be best 

communicated? Please do 

get in contact with us should 

you wish to discuss anything 

further. 

Comments 
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